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ICE has no business in our communities. They use underhanded
and shameful, not to mention illegal, methods to target
undocumented families who are striving to do the best for their
families just like any other american. ICE has a history of abuse,
sexual abuse and negligence. A lot of the people being picked up
have no one to defend them and have done nothing wrong besides
being in the country. Koreatown and LA as a whole is a diverse
and supportive community. ICE does not match or even come
close to the standards in which we treat human beings. They are
not welcome and we will make sure they know it. Keep ICE out
of our communities.



